
 
 

 

Upcoming Webinar  
 

Champions of Employment:  
Increasing Independence in Employment through Technology 

 

August 10, 2022 

1:30 p.m.  
 

The Division of Developmental Disabilities hosts monthly webinars for Support Coordinators 
to discuss employment opportunities for individuals the Division serves. These monthly 
webinars are held the 2nd Wednesday of each month from 1:30 – 2:30. 
 

This month’s topic will focus on how technology can be used in conjunction with employment 
services to facilitate greater independence in employment. Support Coordinators will learn 
how technology can benefit anyone, regardless of their level of independence; how 
technology can be used with other in-person services; and become more familiar with the 
codes for assistive technology. 
 

Presenters:  
 Sandy Keyser, Employment First Specialist with the Division of Developmental 

Disabilities 
 Holly Reiff, Provider Relations Specialist—Assistive Technology 

 
Target Audience:  

 Support Coordinators 
 Other interested individuals 

 

Click to Register 
 

 

7/29/22 

https://stateofmo.webex.com/stateofmo/onstage/g.php?MTID=e2b478ee6e788537f537db7e1f805497d

